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JUNE 12, 2016 MEETING ς Hanser House 

The June Meeting again saw many of our members in attendance. The 

restaurant provided great food and service.   
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The Activities Committee provided numerous things for the club 

members to do in June. Debbie Washnak also supplied a list of band 

dates for ΨThe English ChannelΩ band that George plays in. If you have 

not seen them perform, you are missing an excellent trip down musical 

history lane.  



On June 4th, the club ladies met at La Belle Amie Vinyards in Little River 

to hear the band and enjoy some wine and fun. 

 

 

 

Many of our members continue to show their cars at local and regional Cruise-Ins 

and Shows. Two of our members, Harold Dobbins and Larry Baine took trophies at 

this show sponsored by the Coastal Carolina Mustang Club. They obviously have 

good tastes in cars. 

 



 

On Saturday, June 18, members and friends gathered at the home of Larry & 

Cindy Baine in Conway for their 30th Anniversary party. The collection of Corvettes 

and other cars on display was incredible. The gathering was lots of fun.

 



 

 

 

 

 


